

April 1, 2010 Caddy fore the Hole 38 E. Moon Valley Dr. Moon Valley, AZ 85022

Dear Mr. Coffman;

Valley Junior Golf Association is in receipt of your contribution for junior golfers. Thank You so very much for your generous contribution to junior golfers in our area. It will be used very wisely.

Your caring for junior golfers and their future is extremely important to the young players. Your company will have a perfect spot on our Banner for 2010 and will continue to be on our website! If we can help in any way, please let us know.

Thank you again for your caring.

Valárie Skovron

Valley Junior Golf Association 39821 Avenida Palizada, Murrieta, CA 92563 Phone: 951-837-4756, Fax: 951-677-4736 Email: valleyjuniorgolf@yahoo.com, VJGA.org